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0 7 MAR 2016

J. Rowe

fyi-request-3680-a8f7c2db@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear J. Rowe

Thank you for your email of 25 February 2016 to the Ministry of Education requesting the following
information relating to out of zone new entrant students admitted to Waterlea Primary School, for

the year 2016:

1) The number of students who live out of zone, that were admitted with current siblings
attending the school. Further to this | would like to know the total number that applied,

and the total that were rejected

2) The number of students who live out of zone that were admitted, who's siblings
previously went to but are no longer attending due to going to other schools (ie they are
now in intermediate). Further to this | would like to know the total number that applied,

and the total that were rejected

3) The number of students that were admitted who were out of zone that had no sibling
previously go to the school. Further to this | would like to know the total number that

applied, and the total that were rejected

4) On top of the above information | would like to know if there is a case of number of
someone falling in number 2 being admitted over someone in number 1, and also
someone under number 3 being admitted over someone under number 1 and 2.

Your request has been considered under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act).

As your request is more closely connected with the functions of Waterlea Public School (formerly
known as Waterlea Primary School), your request has been transferred to the School under

section 14(b)(ii) of the Act.

Under sections 19 and 28(3) of the Act you have the right to ask an Ombudsman to review this
decision.

Yours sincerely

Steve Groom
Group Manager
Government, Executive and Ministerial Services
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